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Buggy Bop Fitness Classes

Welcome to the Autumn 
edition of Marks Gates Matters. 
As the leaves turn brown and the 
nights get colder and mornings 
frostier, it’s heart-warming to 
read on our front cover a hugely 
positive story about The Baby 
Bank.

The article demonstrates 
what a marvellous and tightknit 
community we have in Marks 
Gate. 

Unfortunately, we fear things 
will get tougher and money 
tighter for many residents with 
the chilly economic outlook, 
which is why it’s even more 
important for us all to come 
together and help our neighbours 
and people in need. The Baby 
Bank really shows the best of us.

Elsewhere in the newsletter 
we read about more community 
minded people and the fantastic 
story about former resident 
Matthew Woolmer who rolled 
up his sleeves to clean up his old 
neighbourhood. Thankfully there 
are still people like Matthew 
around who will put themselves 
out to make a positive 
contribution to the community. 

As for the council, we are 

ratcheting up our war on litter 
louts and if you see anyone 
throwing rubbish on the streets 
or abandoning our carts, please 
contact the council by emailing 
grimecrime@lbbd.gov.uk or call 
020 8724 8898.

It’s also fantastic to see how 
well local students are doing in 
their exam results with a brilliant 
spread of A level and GCSE 
results at The Warren School. 
We’re proud of you all.

Also, please take a look at what 
Murphy are doing in the local 
community. Not only are they 
building some quality affordable 
homes for local people, it’s 
clear they take their social 
responsibility very seriously. And 
we hear they will be providing 
the Marks Gate Christmas Tree 
this year, so that’s an early 
present for us all.

Finally, please keep your 
comments coming in – as we 
want to hear your thoughts not 
only on this newsletter but on 
how we can improve the local 
area – because it’s your views 
which matter. Our contact details 
can be found on the council 
website www.lbbd.gov.uk.

Cllr Michel Pongo Cllr Sade Bright Cllr Simon Perry

Fitness Classes

Zumba
Monday 
7.30pm
Wednesday 
10.00am

Pilates
Tuesday 
7.30pm

Outdoor 
Fitness
Saturday 
9.00am

(Tantony Green, indoors in bad weather)
£2 per class

St Mark's Church Centre
Rose Lane
RM6 5AR

For information text 07506 402603 
or email info@iessence.co.uk

Keep up to date, visit yourcall.befirst.london/marks-gate


